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UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
DIVISION OF COMPLIANCE

REGION lii
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD PT—
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 (312) 858-2660

Pabruary 28, 1972

Tolecdo Zdison Cozpany Docket No. 50=246
ATDN: 1z, Glean J. Sazpsen
Vice President, Power
420 ¥adizen Avenue
Toledo, Cuio 430601

Gentlexon:

with relerence to our letter of February 3, 1972, concerning the
inspection performed on January 11 - 12, 1972, we understood that
you intended to cemplete an investigation efiort to determine the
cause o a series of low ccncrete strength test results and that
the izvestization would include a review of the physical as well

as the cheaical aspects of concrete production. We also understood
the results of the inmvestization would be documented, Subsequent
to the izmcpection, ocur inspector indicated a need for a copy oi the
documented results of the investigation, We request that you fore
ward this material to this office at your earliest convenience.

Should you have questicas concerning this letter, we will be glad
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely yours,

Zoyce O, Crier
Regional Director
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